
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

Summer 2/June 21st 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

Dear families, 

It is nice to finally see some sunshine after a dreary spell. Next week is set to be sunny as well so please make 

sure that children are safely equipped. Every child must have: a water bottle, sun cream applied at home and 

a sun hat if possible. We noticed at Sports Day that several children did not have water bottles. Whilst we 

make sure they have water available, it saves teaching and  learning time if they have their own to hand.  

Thank you for supporting Sports Day. The results, very close between houses, were as follows. Everyone 

should feel very proud! 

Courage - 2624 

Respect - 2601 

Hope - 2572 

Trust – 2567 

Love from Mrs Thorpe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

 

➢ Year 4 trip to Moorlands 

discovery centre 2nd July 

➢ Class Swap day 9th July. 

➢ Year 6 events. 10th July-Y6 

performance 6pm. Awards 

ceremony 18th July 6pm-8pm. 

Leaver’s assembly 23rd July 

@ 9.30am. 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

 

Class Attendance 

Y3NB 89.2 % 

Y3AM 89.2 % 

Y4HH 94.1 % 

Y5MH 95.6 % 

Y5/6RC 84.4% 

Y6JS/MD 97.4% 

This week’s winners of the attendance award are 

Y6JS/MD, earning extra playtime to be arranged 

with Mrs Shepherd/Miss Davies. Well done Year 6! 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Bbb 

A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, 

strawberries and cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Olivia from Y3NB For an amazing week trying so hard to ‘focus not fuss’. 
Well done Olivia! 

Raina from Y3AM For managing distractions so well and really encouraging 
others to show ‘The Emmanuel Way’. We are really proud 
of you Raina! 

Macey from Y4HH For being a brilliant, hard-working role model. Amazing 
news Macey, well done! 

Lyla from Y5MH For being so caring and looking out for class mates. We 
are lucky to have you Lyla, thank you! 

 Archie from Y5/6RC For showing such passion and dedication in writing. Well 
done Archie, we are so proud of you! 

Gracie from Y6JSMD For supporting each other to be the best writers they can 
and pushing themselves to achieve great outcomes. We 
are all so proud and delighted for you! 

 Lily from Y6JSMD 

A huge thank you and congratulations to this week’s star readers- Ana, Gracie, Priya, Rae, 

Parker and Bevan. Please come to choose one of our donated books. Keep up the good work 

everyone. 

My class of the week for showing the Emmanuel Way when lining up are Y5MH. 

My class with the highest percentage of children remaining on the blue door are Y4HH.  

Well done to both classes who will be on the benches in Collective worship this week! 

 

 

 

 

 

“This is what you are to say to Joseph: I ask you to forgive your brothers the sins and the 

wrongs they committed in treating you so badly.’ Now please forgive the sins of the servants 

of the God of your father.” When their message came to him, Joseph wept.” 

(Genesis 50:15-21) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

                                                                          

 

 

 

Huge congratulations to 

Laney from Year 6 and 

to Ethan from Year 3.  

More Karate successes 

at the event held in our 

community rooms last 

Saturday. Well done 

both of you, we are so 

proud of you! 

Well done to Isla from Year 5 who has been invited to 

The Lord Mayor’s Parlour in recognition of her 

contribution to Civic Community Pride. 

A fabulous example of The Emmanuel Way! 


